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Donna Conkling

From: Chenggang Zhou <zhchga@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 11:47 AM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; Jane Veron; Marc Samwick; Matthew Callaghan; Deborah 

Pekarek; Bill Stern; Carl Finger

Cc: scarsdalemayra@yahoo.com

Subject: Ryan Reval and Article 78

Dear Mayor and BOT of Scarsdale, 

 

I am a resident and a tax payer of Scarsdale. I think I have written previously to either the mayor or BOT or 

both regarding the necessity to throw the Ryan reval into a trashcan. Many other residents have expressed the 

same, and there is no need to repeat. Enough have been said. 

 

I want to point out that the response from the mayor and the BOT so far, or lack thereof,  has been absurd if not 

ridiculous. Imagine this happens in my home country China, the government officials behind such a conspiracy 

would have suffered legal consequences by this time. Well, you would say this is in US, a civilized country 

governed by law. Yes, in US, the elected officials are still considering whether to use tax revenue to keep 

personal benefits obtained from exposed collusion, and lawyers are hired to argue about common sense taught 

in elementary schools. 

 

I do not urge you to waste more time or money on any lawyers, just release the 2400 emails that the village 

attorney has been withholding since last July, and more importantly void the Ryan reval. 

 

Sincerely 

Chenggang Zhou 

 

 


